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March is Reading Month 
March is always a great month as we celebrate all things reading. This year’s theme throughout the district is Gold Rush. 

To kickoff the month’s activities ZPS, GR Gold, and Gentex are partnering to provide families an opportunity to attend a 

GR Gold game on Saturday March 9. More information will be coming home next week, but if you are interested in 

attending the game, please call the office for more information. 

Transportation Sign Up for the 24/25 School Year 
It is the time of year we start planning for the next school year. Every student needs a new transportation form filled out 

for the 24/25 school year regardless of transportation status—bus rider, walker, out of district, etc. Please note that 

busing information will be shared through your parent portal account, so make sure you have an account or call the 

office to get an application. You can also go to zps.org, click on the about us drop down, and then click on 

transportation. 

Walk Program – March 5 through April 18 
It is that time of year again. Our annual Walk Program is just around the corner. Our students will be walking laps around 

the school to earn tokens, prizes, names on the 25 Mile Club plaque, and 30 Mile Club T-shirts. Students will be walking 

during their lunch recess on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays. Laps are electronically tallied and prizes awarded 

based on laps completed. Parents—We need your help. Please call the office if you are interested in signing up to 

volunteer on one or more Walk Program days. 

Kindergarten/Young 5’s Enrollment for the 23/24 School Year 
You can enroll now by going to zps.org and click on Enrollment 

 


